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The Standard Review Subcommittee welcomes the opportunity to provide comments related to the modifications proposed by the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee to address 2023 WEQ Annual Plan Item 2.b.  The Standards Review Subcommittee has reviewed the recommendation and attachment as well as the industry submitted comments and additional modifications proposed by the late comments from the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee. The subcommittee has no additional suggested modifications for the Executive Committee to consider.
Best Regards 

WEQ - Standards Review Subcommittee

  

Page 2 of 2

